
                           

   

 

Information collected for the study will be used in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Except 

for personal information, including your name, address and property location, all comments received throughout the study will become part of 

the public record and included in project documentation. 

 

 

Bostwick Road Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study 

Notice of Public Information Centre #2 

The City of London is undertaking a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) Study to 

develop traffic capacity, accessibility, and geometric improvements to Bostwick Road from 

Southdale Road to the intersection at Wharncliffe Road South in order to accommodate 

planned residential, commercial, and institutional development along the corridor.   

The study will also include identifying a preferred alignment for the Bradley Avenue Extension 

subsequent to the recommendations of the City’s Smart Moves Transportation Master Plan 

(TMP) and Southwest Area Plan (SWAP).  

The study is being undertaken in accordance with the requirements of a Schedule ‘C’ project 

as outlined in the Municipal Engineers Association’s Municipal Class Environmental 

Assessment (October 2000, as amended in 2007, 2011 and 2015).  

As significant public, stakeholder, and review agency consultation is a key element of the EA 

process, a second Public Information Centre (PIC) is being held to present and obtain 

information on:  

 The Alternative Design Concepts; 

 The Evaluation of the Design Concepts; and 

 The Recommended Design and proposed mitigation measures.  

The Public Information Centre is scheduled for: 

Date: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 

Time: 4:30pm to 6:30pm, Open House format 

Location: Lambeth Community Centre, 7112 Beattie Street 

 

Following the PIC, comments will be reviewed and a Preferred Design will be selected. An 

Environmental Study Report will be prepared and placed on the public record for a  30-day 

review period. The PIC display boards will be available for review following the June 14, 2017 

PIC. 

All those with an interest in the study are encouraged to attend the PIC. If you have any 

questions or would like to be added to the study mailing list, please contact the following or 

visit http://www.london.ca/residents/Environment/EAs/Pages/Bostwick-Road.aspx:  

Henry Huotari, P.Eng.     Maged Elmadhoon, M. Eng., P.Eng. 
Project Manager     Traffic &Transportation Engineer  
Parsons Inc.       City of London 
1069 Wellington Road South, Suite 214  300 Dufferin Avenue, 8th Floor, P.O Box 5035 
London, ON N6E 2H6     London, Ontario, N6A 4L9 
Tel: 519-286-5517      Tel: 519-661-CITY (2489) ext. 4934 
Email: henry.huotari@parsons.com    Email: melmadho@london.ca 

http://www.london.ca/residents/Environment/EAs/Pages/Bostwick-Road.aspx
mailto:henry.huotari@parsons.com
mailto:melmadho@london.ca


 
 

STUDY AREA KEY MAP 


